SHIBPUR DINOBUNDHOO INSTITUTION (COLLEGE)

DEPARTMENT OF STATISTICS
NOTICE

It is hereby notified that the Department of Statistics will conduct the internal examination
of Sem-Il and Sem+IV on 13.07.2021 and 15.07.2021 respectively. Students are also advised to
followthe college website regularly for further information/ alteration and act accordingly.

Note: Answer scripts should be e-mailed in given e-mail ID, written on the question paper.
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